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6th October 2023 
 
  
 
Sent by email 
 
 
Dear   
 
FOI-09-546 
Your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000   
 
Thank you for your request for information received on the 22nd September 2023.  We 
can confirm that the Staffordshire and Stoke-on-Trent Integrated Care Board can 
provide the following information.   
 
An anonymised copy of this response will be made publicly available on the ICB 
website. 
 
Please see our responses in blue below: 
 
I am submitting this request, on behalf of myself, under the Freedom of 
Information Act and the Code of Practice on Openness in the NHS. Please 
confirm the Trust holds the following data, and where it is held 
 
1. Please provide the ICB-wide commissioning policy for neurology services? 
 
The ICB does not have a specific policy for neurology. 
 
2. Please provide the name of all providers of neurology services in the ICB? 
 
Our main providers are detailed below together with the contact details: 
 
University Hospitals of North Midlands NHS Trust 
https://www.uhnm.nhs.uk/contact-us/ 
 
University Hospitals of Derby and Burton NHS Trust 
https://www.uhdb.nhs.uk/freedom-of-information-foi/ 
 
Royal Wolverhampton NHS Trust 
https://www.royalwolverhampton.nhs.uk/about-us/freedom-of-information/ 
 
Midlands Partnership University NHS Foundation Trust 
https://www.mpft.nhs.uk/about-us/freedom-information 
 
 

https://www.uhnm.nhs.uk/contact-us/
https://www.uhdb.nhs.uk/freedom-of-information-foi/
https://www.royalwolverhampton.nhs.uk/about-us/freedom-of-information/
https://www.mpft.nhs.uk/about-us/freedom-information
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For each provider:  
 
3. Please identify whether they are an NHS or independent sector provider? 
 
University Hospitals of North Midlands NHS Trust 
University Hospitals of Derby and Burton NHS Trust 
Royal Wolverhampton NHS Trust 
Midlands Partnership University NHS Foundation Trust 
All NHS Providers 
 
4. Please share the service specification in place with the provider? 
 
There is no specific specification with our main providers. 
 
5. Please identify whether they offer:  

 
5.1. acute (admitted) services (Y/N) 
 
University Hospitals of North Midlands NHS Trust – Yes  
University Hospitals of Derby and Burton NHS Trust - Yes 
Royal Wolverhampton NHS Trust - Yes 
Midlands Partnership University NHS Foundation Trust - No 
 
5.2. elective (admitted) services (Y/N) 
 
University Hospitals of North Midlands NHS Trust – Yes  
University Hospitals of Derby and Burton NHS Trust - Yes 
Royal Wolverhampton NHS Trust - Yes 
Midlands Partnership University NHS Foundation Trust - No 
 
5.3. elective (outpatient) services (Y/N) 
 
University Hospitals of North Midlands NHS Trust – Yes  
University Hospitals of Derby and Burton NHS Trust - Yes 
Royal Wolverhampton NHS Trust - Yes 
Midlands Partnership University NHS Foundation Trust - Yes 
 
6. Please list all outpatient pathways delivered? 
 
This information needs to be requested from each Provider as the ICB does not hold 
this information. 
 
7. Please list all outpatient pathways that are provided fully remotely? 
 
This information needs to be requested from each Provider as the ICB does not hold 
this information. 
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8. Please list all outpatient pathways that are provided partially remotely? 

 
This information needs to be requested from each Provider as the ICB does not hold 
this information. 
 
9. Please identify they offer a dedicated headache clinic? 
 
This information needs to be requested from each Provider as the ICB does not hold 
this information. 
 
10. Please provide the total number of referrals received in:  
 
10.1. NHS Financial Year 2022/23 
 
This information needs to be requested from each Provider as the ICB does not hold 
this information. 
 
10.2. NHS Financial Year 2023/24 YTD 
 
This information needs to be requested from each Provider as the ICB does not hold 
this information. 
 
10.3 Please indicate the cut-off date used for NHS Financial Year 2023/24 for 
question 10? 
 
This information needs to be requested from each Provider as the ICB does not hold 
this information. 
 
11. Please provide the total number of patients who started treatment in:  

 
11.1. NHS Financial Year 2022/23 
 
This information needs to be requested from each Provider as the ICB does not hold 
this information. 
 
11.2. NHS Financial Year 2023/24 YTD 
 
This information needs to be requested from each Provider as the ICB does not hold 
this information. 
 
11.3. Please indicate the cut-off date used for NHS Financial Year 2023/24 

for question 11? 
 
This information needs to be requested from each Provider as the ICB does not hold 
this information. 
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12. Please provide the total financial sum received from the ICB in:  

 
12.1. NHS Financial Year 2022/23 
 
This information needs to be requested from each Provider as the ICB does not hold 
this information. 
 
12.2. NHS Financial Year 2023/24 YTD 
 
This information needs to be requested from each Provider as the ICB does not hold 
this information. 
 
12.3. Please indicate the cut-off date used for NHS Financial Year 2023/24 

for question 12? 
 
This information needs to be requested from each Provider as the ICB does not hold 
this information. 
  
Should you require any further information or clarification regarding this response 
please do not hesitate to contact us.  If you are dissatisfied with the response, you are 
entitled to request an internal review which should be formally requested in writing and 
must be within two calendar months from the date this response was issued. 
 
To request an internal review 
 
You can request an internal review by contacting the Staffordshire and Stoke-on-Trent 
Integrated Care Board FOI team by emailing the team at 
StaffsStokeFOI@staffsstoke.icb.nhs.uk or by post to the address at the top of this 
letter.  
 
If you are not content with the outcome of your internal review, you may apply directly 
to the Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) for a decision.  Generally, the ICO 
cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the Staffordshire and Stoke-on-
Trent Integrated Care Board’s FOI complaints procedure.  
 
The ICO can be contacted at:  
 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire   
SK9 5AF 
 
www.ico.gov.uk   
 
 

mailto:StaffsStokeFOI@staffsstoke.icb.nhs.uk
http://www.ico.gov.uk/
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Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Paul Winter 
Associate Director of Corporate Governance 
 


